NEWSLETTER NO 34 SEPTEMBER 1995



Hi Everyone,

What wonderful rain to help all our new plantings survive - over 850 of them. We have received a certificate from the Angry Anderson organisers and a thank you letter from the Arbor Week committee.

Our grant money is now through for the eroded area south of Cooleman Trig and I have grasses arriving this weekend. I will start planting them on Sunday 1st October - volunteers welcome.

The path on the walking trail was laid on Sunday 17th, thank you to the people who toiled all day.

The meeting on 8th October has been altered. We shall now meet at Monkman St steps, and depending on the weather we will continue work at the eroded area digging and planting, or weed in the shade. Hal Dalheim is in charge for the day, phone 2882586. Please bring your own tools if possible.

As of the AGM on 30th August everyone needs to renew their membership. If you have a form attached to this newsletter please resign it and return to 21 Ordell St Chapman as soon as possible.

The number of participating members is always low during the spring and summer but we will be continuing activities as there will be a lot of planting to be done and the weeds need our attention. Have you noticed all the Early Nancy flowering this year? The Bulbine Lilies are also beginning to appear.

Our Sale Day this year will be on Tuesday 31st October. There will be all kinds of things to buy, shop early for Christmas! If you have any thing you would like to sell we take a 10% commission for group funds.

Dates to remember:

Sunday 1st October Planting grasses 10am - 3pm

Sunday 8th October Monkman St steps 1.30pm

Tuesday 31st October SALE DAY 9am - 7pm

Cheers

Bess (2887536)